Kellie M. Hall Box 1415 Belcourt, ND 58316 701-550-9967 khall@tm.edu

March 9, 2012

James Lindgren, TMCC Board of Trustees Carla Peltier, TMCC Board of Directors

Please accept this letter as official notice that I am resigning from my position on the Turtle Mountain Community College Board of Directors effective immediately. My scheduled start date at TMCC is March 19, 2012.

Although I am leaving this board, I am delighted to begin my journey as Vice President of the Turtle Mountain Community College. I look forward to working with you as a partner in my new capacity.

Please know that I am thankful for having had the opportunity to serve under your leadership as a member of this board.

Sincerely,

Kellen Hall

Cc: Dr. Jim Davis, President TMCC